
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

John Plescow 
Thursday, February 2, 2023 4:49 PM 
Consumer Correspondence; Diane Hood 

FW: To CLK Docket 20230001 

Please, add to docket 20230001. 

From: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 

Sent: Thursday, February 02, 2023 3:56 PM 
To: John Plescow <JPlescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: To CLK Docket 20230001 

From: Alexandra Zetlaoui <alexandrazetlaoui@gmail.com> 

Sent: Thursday, February 02, 2023 2:05 PM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FLP Rate Changes 

To whomever this may concern, 

CORRESPONDENCE 
2/2/2023 
DOCUMENT NO. 00843-2023 

I am writing this email to oppose the increased hike by the FPL that is to be introduced in April of 2023. This 
has been a historic time for Floridians with dramatic cost increases - we do not need an additional increase in 
price from our electric provider that the state relies on. 

FPL reported record earnings of $763 million in the fourth-quarter of 2022, a $143 million increase from the 
fourth-quarter in 2021. Throughout the year of 2022, FPL reported $3.701 BILLIONS in profit, more than in 
2021. 

I urge you to think of the everyday people of Florida in making this decision. 

Thank you. 

Sincerely, 

Alexandra Zetlaoui 

1 




